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I would like to request an increase in the CCAPA lobbying contract.  The contract has not been increased since January 2003, and the amount of planning legislation introduced each year, and the amount of legislation in which CCAPA is actively involved, continues to expand each year requiring me to take on additional tasks.  For instance, in the last several years CCAPA has taken the lead on flood planning legislation and several housing bills, and has and will continue to try to forge an agreement on 20-year planning for housing proposals, density bonus law reforms, and SCAG's regional blueprint and housing element pilot project measures.  

The lobbying program has been very effective.  We are continually asked for our opinion on legislation, to sit in on task forces and working groups, and to draft language.  I expect this trend to continue.

 

As a result, I am requesting the following increase:

 

$4,000 cost of living increase

$4,000 services increase
$8,000 total 

 

This would bring line item 300 lobbying services from $70,000 to $78,000 per year.

 

I would also like to request a two year contract to coincide with the two-year legislative session.  The contract will continue to allow the Board to cancel the contract during those two years if they deem it necessary.  

 

As always, I enjoy lobbying for CCAPA and appreciate the Board's consideration of this request.

 
